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21st July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We wrote to you in earlier in the year to explain that the Governing body was exploring options to join the 
Embark Federation. After careful and lengthy consideration of the various options available to us, we are 
now delighted to announce that after a successful and thorough consultation the governors have ratified the 
decision to join the Embark Federation. 
 
All our stake holders involved in the consultation are excited about the conversion and the opportunities it 
will give our students, staff and the local community both now and in the future. 
 
Our decision will allow us to take advantage of opportunities, continue to build on our strengths and draw 
on the strengths of others in our pursuit of excellence in education and support for pupils and families. 
 
We would like to thank everyone who contributed to the consultation. The conversion process has now 
started and we will be in touch in the next school year to confirm the conversion date. 
 
If in the meantime you have any questions or feedback, please contact us via info@aldercarhigh.co.uk and 
in the subject put FAO Governors. 
 
We wish you all a great summer! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

   
Mrs H Paver-Brown   Mrs C Hatto 
Chair of Governors   Head Teacher 
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